
From: teresa hodal
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Re Abortion Law Reform
Date: Thursday, 6 October 2016 9:52:03 AM

To whom it may concern,

I believe all life should be given a chance and that abortion should not be an option but rather other things like
 adoption. Abortions ultimately hurt a lot of people in the long run.

Kind regards,
Teresa.
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